PALM BEACH COUNTY OFFICE OF COMMUNITY REVITALIZATION



2300 N Jog Rd. 2-East West Palm Beach, Fl 33411 www.pbcgov.org/ocr

561.233.5311



Houston L. Tate OCR Director

Ruth Moguillansky OCR Principal Planner

Chrystal Mathews Senior Planner

Audley G. Reid Senior Planner

William Wynn Senior Planner

Derrek Moore Senior Planner



Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners

Mary Lou Berger, Mayor

Hal R. Valeche, Vice Mayor

Paulette Burdick

Shelley Vana

Steven L. Abrams

Mellissa McKinlay

Priscilla A. Taylor

County Administrator

Verdenia C. Baker

Deputy County Administrator

Jon Van Arnam



Glades Technical Advisory Committee Meeting



Jon Van Arnam

Deputy County Administrator



Thursday April 28, 2016 9:30 A.M. - 11:00 A.M.

Belle Glade Civic Center 725 N.W. 4th St. Belle Glade, FL 33430

Jon Van Arnam is the Deputy County Administrator for Palm Beach County, Florida, working with the County Administrator to oversee over 6,000 County employees serving a population of 1.4 million residents. Jon assumed this position in October 2015 after working for 10 years as an Assistant County Administrator. He has been employed by the County for a total of 28 years.

Mr. Van Arnam has a Bachelor of Science Degree in Biology from Florida State University and a Master of Public Administration Degree from Florida Atlantic University. He has overseen a variety of Departments within the County including Environmental Resources Management, Parks & Recreation, Community Services, Purchasing, Youth Services, Libraries, and others. Recent assignments have included creation and implementation of the County's 10-Year Plan to End Homelessness, the development of the Hunger Relief Strategic Plan for Palm Beach County, and the creation of the County's first Climate Change and Sustainability Coordinator position. Mr. Jon has played an important role in legislative affairs during his tenure with the County and currently serves as the County's liaison to the Palm Beach County Health Department and the Palm Beach County Health Care District.

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or <a href="https://https:/ Derrek Moore, OCR Senior Planner, at 233-5318 or dmoore@pbcgov.org

